
Queensland forest and timber industry 
Economic snapshot 

The Queensland forest and timber industry makes an important contribution 
to the economy and to many regional and rural towns. This summary of the 
May 2018 report funded by Forest & Wood Products Australia, Socio-economic 
impacts of the forest industry: Queensland, includes the results from industry 
surveys of the native forest hardwood and cypress sectors and the softwood 
plantation sector that were conducted across Queensland during 2017.

The University of Canberra and the Queensland Government would like to 
thank all survey participants.  

For every job  

created by the forest and 

timber industry another 

job is indirectly created in the 
broader economy

The native forest sector employs  

10 workers per $1 million of expenditure,  

and the plantation sector employs  

4 workers per $1 million of expenditure
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According to data from the  
Australian industry 2015–16  

(cat. no. 8155.0) from the  
Australian Bureau of Statistics  
the whole Queensland forest  
and t
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r industry is worth

 $  billion, 
which includes forest growing,  
wood product manufacturing,  

and pulp and paper.

Contribution by resource type
The main resource types used by the forest and timber industry in Queensland are softwood 
plantations, including Araucaria and southern pine, and native forests, including hardwood and 
cypress. Each resource type produces very distinct products and operates in its own markets.  





More information

A copy of the full report Socio-economic impacts of the forest industry: 
Queensland  is available on the Forest & Wood Products Australia website, 
http://www.fwpa.com.au/news-and-events/latest-news/1541-socio-
economic-impacts-of-the-forest-industry-queensland.

To discuss the research, contact Dr Jacki Schirmer, University of Canberra 
(jacki.schirmer@canberra.edu.au) or call Department of Agriculture and 
Fisheries, 13 25 23 (within Queensland) or +61 7 3404 6999 (outside 
Queensland), or email (forestry@daf.qld.gov.au).
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